
Dublin Road and Fishinger Road  
Construction Notice 

Preparation for construction begins  
March 26 and road work begins April 6 

Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer 
 
970 Dublin Road 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 525-3030 
www.franklincountyengineer.org 
 
24-Hour Road Maintenance:  (614) 525-3072 

For the latest project news, please check the following 
transportation agency websites:  

   Franklin County Engineer               ODOT, District 6 
        www.franklincountyengineer.org                www.dot.state.oh.us 

 

 

 

 

 

            Paving the Way            Real Time Traffic Information 
                www.pavingtheway.org                                           www.ohgo.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Connect with the Franklin County 
Engineer’s Office Online 

facebook.com/franklincountyengineer 

vimeo.com/franklincountyengineer 

@FranklinCoEng 



Dear Neighbor, 
 

A road improvement project on Dublin Road at Fishinger Road is 
set to begin on  March 26 and will last through the beginning of 
August, weather permitting. This improvement project includes 
the addition of turn lanes at Dublin Road/Fishinger Road 
intersection, pedestrian crosswalks, and a new traffic signal.  
 
Preparation for construction will begin as early as March 26 with 
tree removal.  Roadway construction will begin the week of 
April 6, weather permitting. The project is divided into phases to 
allow both Dublin Road and Fishinger Road to remain open to 
traffic; however, there will be intermittent daytime lane 
closures.  The first phase includes widening of the east side of 
Dublin Road south of Fishinger Road and the south side of 
Fishinger Road east of Dublin Road.  
 
The Franklin County Engineer's Office will supervise this 
$1 million project. Work will be performed by Strawser 
Paving, Inc.  Funding is provided from the Ohio Public Works 
Commission and Franklin County License Plate Fees. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding of our efforts to 
improve Dublin Road at Fishinger Road. 
 
For updates or additional information, please call our office at  
(614) 525-3030 or visit our website at: 
www.franklincountyengineer.org and follow us on facebook and 
twitter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer 

Project Area Map 

No detours are required of traffic during construction. Traffic will 
be maintained with intermittent daytime lane closures. Please 
note the posted speed limits in the construction zone will be 
enforced by Hilliard Police.  Please slow down and watch for 
road workers. 


